
register for cyber quests to compete for a spot at the 
California Cyber Challenge Summer Camp, held at San José 
State University, August 4 – 9, 2013!

Cyber Quests is an online competition that takes place 
April 16 – 30. It tests students’ abilities to identify vulnerabilities 
in a virtual network and answer questions related to their 
findings. To register, go to www.uscc.cyberquests.org.

Participants who compete and qualify will get a spot at the 
California Cyber Challenge Summer Camp. San José State 
University, in partnership with Visa and the Bay Area Council, 
will host the camp for up to 100 students.  Some students may 
be eligible for additional prizes and recognition.

At the weeklong camp, students will learn how to evaluate 
network security and gain firsthand experience detecting 
intrusions through simulated attacks. Students will also have 
an opportunity to engage with major technology companies 
and government agencies at a job fair. 

For more information on the summer camp at San José State, 
go to www.sjsu.edu/cybersecurity/cyberchallenge/.

California Cyber Challenge is part of U.S. Cyber Challenge.  

March 29 – April 29 
www.uscc.cyberquests.org

Are you ready for the 
California Cyber Quests?

register to compete


